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Please let us know what you think about our new website. Any 

feedback is greatly appreciated. 
www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk 

Welcome back and a belated 

Happy New Year to you all! 

 

Lynn has decided to retire with immediate 

effect. We wish her all the best in her retirement 

but she will pop in and see us on a voluntary 

basis as she still wants to visit.   

Nicky is also sadly leaving us to return to 

Sauncey Wood to pursue her passion for 

working with SEN children and nurture groups. 

We wish her the best of luck in her new role and 

I am sure Nicky will pop back to face-paint us 

soon! 

Debee our cook is sadly leaving us to pursue a 

different career and she will be leaving us on 

24/2/17. We would like to say a special thanks 

to Debs for everything she has done for Fusion 

and all the wonderful food she has made us. We 

will all really miss Debs but wish her every 

success in her future career.  

We would like to welcome Karla who is our new 

cook and also a play assistant too.  

Please also say hi to Lisa, our new play 

assistant.  
We are pleased to inform you that Emerald our 

Dance Teacher will continue her sessions with 

us. She will be teaching dance every Tuesday 

and alternate Thursdays will be running drama 

workshops.   

 

 

Thank you to the Butler family 

who kindly donated some  
books to us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
   

 

 

Contact details 

PLEASE make sure you let 

us know if any of your 

contact details change. It 

is very important that we 

can get in touch with you 

in case of an emergency. 

Please ensure your 

emergency contacts are 

also up to date and are 

contactable in the event 

of an emergency.  

Please read parent 

survey feedback that 

was emailed to you. 

Children have been 

give their feedback 

too. 

 

Clothing and lost property 

Please ensure your child has 

suitable clothing. Please 

ensure EVERYTHING is NAMED.  

There is an awful lot of lost 

property in both schools. If 

something does get lost and is 

named, if the child is in the 

Infants, we will simply put it 

back in their classroom. If they 

are in the Juniors, we will take 

it up to the Juniors and pop it in 

their class or into the Juniors 

lost property. Please 

encourage children to be 

responsible for their 

belongings.  

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways 

for us to keep in touch.  

Website: 

See below  

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

By phone:  

Abigail: 07796000413 

Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchildcare

services.co.uk 

In person!  

We will always make 

time to speak to you at 

club!  

 

 

Please ensure you let us know if your child is attending any 

extra curricular clubs. 

It is crucial you inform us if your child is NOT attending Fusion. 

 

New children and Families 

We would like to say a warm welcome to 

our new families and children.  

 

 

 

5:15pm parents 

Signing out- please make sure that the time you sign your 

child/ren out is the actual time as this has health and safety 

implications and also impacts on staff:child ratios.  If you 

collect after 5:15pm you will automatically be charged until 

6:15pm, which is an additional £4.00 per child. 

Summer Club 2017 

Get booking. Visit our website and complete 

a booking form. Please tell your friends from 

other schools as this year Fusion Summer 

Club is open to all children ages 4-11 years. 

 

 

 

WE GOT GOLD! 

We are pleased to 

inform you all that 

we passed the 

Ambition Gold 

Award 

Accreditation with 
flying colours! 

 Invoicing 

Please ensure that each 

payment has your family 

reference number on ie 

“Wilkins 007”. A gentle 

reminder that invoices 

are due on the 5th of the 

month, therefore please 

ensure payment is made 

by the 5th of the month.   


